
 

NOTICE: 

Change to Steward Health Choice Arizona 

(SHCA) & Steward Health Choice 

Generations (SHCG) Provider Network 
 

February 19, 2019  

Dear Provider, 

Please be advised that SHCA/SHCG has selected CVS Specialty to provide medical specialty drugs to our 

members, effective immediately. Please continue to fax prior authorization requests to SHCA PA at 1-

877-422-8120.  During the coming month, SHCA PA department is transitioning established members 

receiving medical specialty services from BriovaRx to CVS Specialty. Any members receiving Synagis will 

remain with BriovaRx until their care is completed through this RSV Season. Any new Synagis requests 

will be directed to CVS. 

 

As a reminder, our Acute infusion services Provider (Corum Infusion) remains unchanged (for antibiotics, 

TPN, enteral nutrition, hydration, cath care, standard chemo drugs, etc.). 

Thank you for your continued commitment in serving our members and ensuring the provision of quality care. If 

you have any questions or need additional information, please call your Steward Provider Relations 

representative or leave a message with the department at (800) 322-8670. 


